
Dear parents and carers,

CHILDREN IN NEED

Wewill be supporting Children in Need on Friday 17 November.

The following will be happening in school on the day:

o Non-Uniform in return for a donation to Children in Need —
please wear yeliow

and/or spotty clothing if possible.

§ Each ciass will hold a Blush Bear raffle (tickets will be 50p each).

o FROM MONDAY 13 NOVEMBER: Pudsey ears (£250), keyrings (£2), pin badges

(£1), Pudsey and Blush Rubik’s cubes (£3), and wristbands (£1) will be on sale.

Please support our children in helping Children in Need!

Yours sincerely

Adam Pugh Carrie Sayce Emily Bound Claire Jones

School Council Co—ordinators


